
 
 

 

Corby Business Academy 

 
Academy Opening  
 UPDATE: Academy open after snow closure - Tuesday 26th January, 2021 

 

Dear Parents / Carers and Students, 

 

I am pleased to announce that the Site Team have worked tirelessly throughout today, to clear the access roads for 

transport to resume tomorrow. Therefore, the Academy will be open for children of critical workers and vulnerable 

students on Tuesday 26th January 2021. 

 

Remote learning will continue for all other students – our teachers will deliver lessons as previously planned and 

communicated. If required, please see our website for all the required information: 

Corby Business Academy - Online/Home Learning 

 

We have alerted the Local Authority Transport personnel that the Academy is open and transport should resume for 

those currently attending the Academy during national school closures. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr S. Underwood 

Associate Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.corbybusinessacademy.org/page/?title=Online%2FHome+Learning&pid=673

